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COVID-19 SITE-VISIT  
 

Should you need to enter the stadium for a project site visit, only ONE representative of each 
organization will be admitted into the stadium due to Covid-19. Each proposer will be given a 
45-minute walk-through.  Before entering, potential bidders will need to submit a health safety 
statement or copy of their internal “return to work” plan that specifically references COVID-19 
and details on how they are ensuring the health of their employees. Additionally, in the interest 
of maintaining social distancing guidelines, walk throughs will be conducted by appointment 
only. Please be prepared to submit to our current entry protocols which include a non-contact 
temperature scanning, wearing of a mask or face covering, and a brief series of health-related 
questions. Individuals who do not comply with any of the above will not be admitted into the 
stadium. 
 
 
 
 
 


